
Email this to: 
  
  
gollcor@sdmfschools.org 
  
  
  
Corey Golla 
Superintendent 
School District of Menomonee Falls 
Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 
  
  
  
Superintendent Golla, 
  
  
This is a request for records under the Wisconsin Open Records Act. 
  
I request: all records, including but not limited to email, sent to or from any district employee, 
containing the words “mascot” or “nickname” from January 1, 2018 to the present. 
  
Electronic transmission is demanded. 
  
  
  
  
  
(At the bottom provide your name, address and email) 
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